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HB-6487 
AN ACT REQUIRING THE AUDITORS OF PUBLIC ACCOUNTS 
AND OFFICE OF POLICY AND MANAGEMENT TO REVIEW THE 
COSTS OF PROVIDING CERTAIN PUBLIC AND PRIVATE 
SERVICES TO INDIVIDUALS WITH INTELLECTUAL DISABILITIES.  
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OFA Fiscal Note 

 
State Impact: 

Agency Affected Fund-Effect FY 26 $ FY 27 $ 

Auditors GF - Cost 50,000 to 
100,000 

None 

Note: GF=General Fund  

Municipal Impact: None  

Explanation 

The bill requires the Auditors of Public Accounts (APA), in 

conjunction with the Office of Policy and Management, to review the 

costs of providing certain public and private services to individuals with 

intellectual disabilities resulting in a cost to the state.  To meet the 

requirements of the bill, the APA will have to hire a consultant to 

conduct the review and produce the report resulting in a one-time cost 

in FY 26 of $50,000 to $100,000.  The exact cost is dependent on responses 

to the RFP. 

The Out Years 

None.  
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